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East Midlands Medical Sociology Group Event 

On Monday 11th June 2014, the Reproduction Research Group in collaboration with the 
East Midlands Medical Sociology Group hosted a conference funded by the British 
Sociological Association. 



http://www.jiscmail.ac.uk/ or for more information about the network please contact Kylie 
Baldwin. 

 
Men, In/fertilities and Reproductive Technologies 

From 24-25 April 2012, Prof Lorraine Culley, Dr Nicky Hudson and Ms Wendy Norton from 
De Montfort University, along with Dr Maria Lohan and Prof Sheena Lewis from Queen’s 
University Belfast, convened an international, multi-disciplinary symposium on Men, 
In/fertilities and Reproductive Technologies, at De Montfort University. This event was 
funded via De Montfort University’s Revolving Investment Fund.  
 
The event brought together established and existing researchers and early career 
researchers to address the significant absence of a consideration of men and masculinities 
in research on in/fertilities and reproductive technologies. Researchers in the disciplines of 
sociology, psychology, ethics, counselling, andrology and nursing were invited to attend and 
present at the symposium. 

  

Men and Reproduction 

In August 2012, Prof Lorraine Culley from De Montfort University, along with Dr Maria 
Lohan, Queen’s University, Belfast and Dr William Marsiglio, University of Florida, USA, 
convened a conference symposium at the International Sociological Association Forum, 
Buenos Aires. 
 
Following the symposium, the August 2013 special issue of the Journal of Family 
Issues explores men’s roles in matters related to family planning, conception, abortion, 
adoption and preparing for childbirth. The guest editors of the collection include Prof 
Lorraine Culley. 

  

Ethnicity and Reproductive Technologies 

In September 2006, Prof Lorraine Culley and Dr Nicky Hudson from De Montfort University, 
and Dr Floor van Rooij from University of Amsterdam, convened a multi-disciplinary 
symposium to explore infertility and the use of new reproductive technologies in the 
context of multi-ethnic societies. The event was held in Nottingham, UK, and was funded by 
the ESRC Science in Society Programme and the Society for Reproductive and Infant 
Psychology. The symposium was developed from the ESRC-funded 'GAMDON' study (RES-
160-25-0044).  
 
The event was designed to bring together leading researchers and young researchers in the 
field of new reproductive technologies and minority ethnic and migrant communities in the 
UK and European countries to present current research and debate methodological, ethical 
and political questions around NRTs and cultural diversity.  
 
Following the symposium, a JISCMail network for those interested in ethnicity, culture and 
religion and reproduction and infertility, hosted and facilitated by members of the 



Reproduction Research Group, was set up in order to generate discussion and collaboration 
in the field. Those interested in joining this network should visit the JISCMail website or 
email Dr Nicky Hudson.  
 
It also resulted in the publication of an edited collection, entitled Marginalized 
Reproduction: Ethnicity, Infertility and Reproductive Technologies (Earthscan, 2009). Prof 
Culley, Dr Nicky Hudson and Dr Floor van Rooij edited the collection, and several of the 
symposium participants contributed chapters. 

 

 

 


